
William F. Carr 
wcarr@hollandhart.com 

June 30,2009 

VIA HAND D E L I V E R Y •7 
2-Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 

Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & 

Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: Case No. 14329: Application of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation for 
approval of an acid gas injection well, San Juan County, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation requests that the Examiner Hearing in the above 
referenced matter, currently scheduled for July 9, 2009, be continued to the August 6 
2009 docket. I have discussed this matter with Mikal Altomare, Assistant General 
Counsel to the Oil Conservation Division, who does not oppose this request for 
continuance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

cc. Mikal M. Altomare, Esq. 
Assistant General Counsel 
Oil Conservation Division 

Linda S. Kuhn, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 

Mr. Alberto Gutierrez 
Geolex Inc. 
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